
Staff Meeting 5/29/2020 
 
Agenda: Wrap up the year  
 
Reflection: 
 
Today we learned that our Title 1 funding will not be increased and most will be cut for the next 
year. We are losing 2 staff members because of this cut and that leaves us in a place where we 
need to find elective classes for 240 students next year. We additionally lost another elective 
teacher this year as her funding was moved towards an instructional coach position. Middle 
schools are also in a unique situation right now as we are experiencing a drop in our attendance 
numbers. This drop is because our students right now were born during the economic recession 
of 2008 and the years immediately following. The 2008 recession is credited with a drop in the 
birth rate from 2008 to 2010.  
 
There were tears on our meeting as teachers are frustrated with our system moving forward. 
Our district was very fortunate to have the finances to weather this original economic storm 
but as we look forward we have learned that we don’t have the money to keep everyone on 
staff.  


